
13th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: SATS Information Evening

I have the pleasure of inviting all Year 6 parents and carers to a SATs information evening which I
will be hosting with Mr. McLeod on Tuesday 19th March at 4:30pm.

The evening will be a great opportunity to talk through what to expect during the week of the 13th
of May and for us to answer all of your questions too. Children are more than welcome to attend
the meeting should you wish.

We expect the meeting to last no longer than 1 hour; this is an important time in your child’s
education so we hope you can all attend.

We will also use the evening to provide a brief update and overview of our upcoming
Dukeshouse Wood residential visit on the 22nd April.

If anyone is unable to attend we will send out all the information for both SATs and Dukeshouse
Wood after the meeting.

Kind regards

Mr Shaw
Headteacher


